
July 2019 

Important INFO! 

Toddler Town will be CLOSED  on 

Thursday July 4th 

 You must sign in/out 

your child daily at the 

front counter. 

It is a DCFS Mandate 
Field trip to the ZOO August 

2nd.  $6 per person 

MORE INFO! 

Tuition payments  due on 1st & 15th 

of every month  
Update all contact phone numbers, 

emails and cell providers  and please 
update  

Chocolate $$$ is past due. See RVN in 
the office w/ any questions 

REMINDER !!!!! Remember to sign in/out 
your child daily as it is a DCFS mandate 

through the state of Illinois.  
Please see your child’s teacher if you 

have any questions  

Hello all and happy July  , Please stay on the look out 

for updates through 

 MyTeachingStrategies App/site 

 where you will find information regarding lesson 

plans, newsletters, updates and any information 

regarding your child’s growth and development. We 
are no longer using LIFECUBBY. 

 Please sign in/out your child daily at the front room 
table. It is MANDATORY for you to sign in/out your 

child everyday.   
 

2 weeks notice is needed in writing to avoid $300 
cancellation fee. 

 
Toddler Town will be closed on Thursday July 4th 

 

 Make sure credit cards are up to date and to make 
payments on 1st & 15th of every month  

 

Chocolate money is due – See Robert in 
the office for more details 

 
 

• Don’t forget to change the date 

•
–

photo and choose “Change 
Image.” Then choose whatever 

•

• If you’re adding a shape or text, 

• Choose “More Colors,” 
then “Custom Colors” and 

• To alter elements that you can’t 

“Slide Master.” 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To 



The month of June was such an emotional roller coaster! We had a great spirit week full 

of fun activities ending with the graduate's wonderful performance. We look forward to 

summer and all the fun it has to offer us! For the month of July, we will be celebrating 

all things America! We will be learning about the different states, how America came to 

be and taking a closer look at national monuments. Along with these awesome themes, 

we will be completing various projects during our small group time. Parents: Please be 

sure to switch out any clothing in your child’s cubby. We will be playing outside a lot 
this summer and your child may get wet during water play. Also, please be sure to apply 

sunscreen on your child before they arrive at school. Stay on the look out for an email 

from My Teaching Strategies our new assessment tool. We are no longer using LIFECUBBY 

and please make sure that you are signing in/out your child daily as it is a DCFS 

mandate.  

Happy 4th of July!  To recap the month of June, we continued reviewing our 

opposites and positions by discussing the topics of inside/outside, 

short/long, back /front and summer.  We enjoyed making sand castles and 

making Father's day presents.  For the month of July, we will continue our 

opposites and positions by discussing the topics of top/bottom, up/down, 

under/over and same/different.  We will also continue to enjoy water play and 

more outdoor play.  It should be a great month! Please remember to stay on the 

look out for MY Teaching Strategies info. Our new assessment tool. We are no 

longer using LIFECUBBY. Please remember to sign in/out your child at the front 

counter as it is a DCFS Mandate. 

 Thank you, Ms. Taga  

What a jumping month of June it has been! The Explorers Classroom jumped into a 

new month recognizing and writing our letters was so much fun. We talked about 

different zoo animals and the children made some cool art projects that are 

displayed throughout the classroom. During the month of July these are some of the 

things your child will be learning: Independence Day, the summer season, writing 

our first and last name, learning the spelling of our name and recognizing and 

remembering different letters. We will also start a unit on Sea animals. We will start 

training the new children in the class how to clean up after themselves and putting 

materials away correctly as July will have new faces in the Explorer class. Please 

sign in/out your child daily as it is a DCFS mandate and stay on the look out for My 

Teaching Strategies our new assessment tool. We are no longer with LIFECUBBY.    
 If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 773-622-9433 Ext. 25  



What a magnificent month of June! To recap this month, the Bumblebees learned 

about spelling and writing their names and went over numbers 10-13. We also 

practiced our pattern skills and we were able to make our own patterns throughout 

the classroom using small manipulatives.  The bumblebees had the chance to enjoy 

some of the nice weather June left us. For the month of July, we will continue 

working on the ABC’S and Numbers, spelling names and writing them. We will be 
practicing our colors in Spanish and we will be doing summer activities such as 

creating our own beach, palm trees and things we take to the beach. Parents please 

be sure to bring necessary outdoor attire for the summer. Please don’t forget to sign 
in/out your child daily as it is a DCFS Mandate. Stay on the lookout for My teaching 

Strategies our new assessment tool as we are no longer with LIFECUBBY. If you have any 

question, feel free to contact me at 77-622-9433 Ext.23 

  

Happy 4th!! Throughout the month of June there were many celebrations for our 

graduates, and we are so proud of them all. Parents as soon as the teachers know what 

students are moving to the back classrooms, we will let you know ASAP. Please make 

sure you speak to your child about the change and prepare them for their new teacher. 

You can always ask Ms. Yvonne, Ms. Irene, Mrs. Megan or Mr. Robert if you have any 

concerns or questions about transitions. Also, parents there is a field trip coming up on 

August 2nd please make sure to double check if your child will be coming with a 

chaperone on the field trip as fees are due July 26,2019.  If you have any questions, 

teachers and staff will be more then happy to answer any questions you may have. 

Please remember to sign in/out your child daily as it is a DCFS mandate. Stay on the 

lookout for My Teaching Strategies info as it is our new assessment tool as we are no 

longer with LIFECUBBY. Phone is (773)622-9433 ext. 23 Thank you 

For the month of July, the children will be celebrating Independence Day with 

fun activities throughout the day. The teachers will also be preparing the 

children for the upcoming field trip to the zoo by learning about zoo animals & 

creating different arts and crafts for the children to learn and explore. As we 

will be switching up the themes for the month of July the children will also be 

learning about ocean animals, we will be making sensory bottles to help the 

children understand a bit more of ocean animals. We will be reviewing our 

numbers 1-10 as well as our primary colors. Stay on the lookout for My Teaching 

Strategies our new assessment tool as we are no longer with LIFECUBBY. Please 

sign in/out your child as it is a DCFS Mandate. If you have any questions, please 

feel free to contact us  at 773-622-9433 EXT 22 😊 



773-622-9433 
5934 West Diversey Ave. 
Chicago, IL 60639 

Please remember the field trip on Friday 
August 2nd. Stay on the lookout for 

MyTeachingStrategies our new assessment 
tool as we are no longer with LIFECUBBY. 

 
Please sign in/out your child daily as it is a 

DCFS Mandate in the state of Illinois. 
 

Some photos From the month of JUNE. 

         Some Stuff We Did 


